

BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS' UNION

Special Bulletin #44 August 25, 2020

COVID 19 Positive Test Result

Brothers, Sisters, Friends;

We can confirm that a shipboard crew member out of Tsawwassen who worked on shift last week has tested positive for COVID-19.

We are working with BC Ferries to make sure the appropriate persons are contacted.

If you are concerned that you may have been exposed, call your Local HR office and 811.

As always, if you are showing any symptoms, call in sick and do not go in to work.

Members are reminded they have access to a self-assessment tool (see link) and are encouraged to continue following all COVID prevention best practices (2 meter physical distancing, facemasks, frequent handwashing, etc.).

Please refrain from rumors and speculation - misinformation is much more likely to cause harm than good.

SELF ASSESSMENT LINK: https://bc.thrive.health/covid19/en

In Solidarity,

Graeme Johnston Provincial President